
Sent: 18 June 2024 23:11 
To: planningcomments  
Subject: Application 5/2022/0599 
 
To Whom it may concern 
 
I wish to object against the revised Tarmac plans. 
 
It’s absolutely ludicrous the new access road is going to be even narrower than the 
existing one but proposing more cars to use it when it’s currently full to capacity and 
peak times. 
 
The current road is already used to access a very busy football club / school and 
soon to open a new children’s play area. 
 
The single lane road will mean that cars cannot pass soo will reverse onto the 
already busy high street in front of the primary school. 
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